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Laura Aldrich

From: Laura Aldrich <townclerk@irshores.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 5:20 PM

To: Laura Aldrich

Subject: Indian River Shores News & Invitation

Attachments: Jubilee Invitation.pdf; Be Scam Smart Operation SAFE Flyer.pdf

Dear Residents and Interested Parties, 

 

This is to remind you that there will not be a Council meeting in August.  In September, we will have the following: 

               Thursday, September 14th, 3 or 3:30* pm, Regular Town Council Meeting 

                                                                           5:01 pm, 1st Budget Public Hearing 

               Thursday, September 28th, 3 or 3:30* pm, Regular Town Council Meeting 

                                                                           5:01 pm, 2nd Budget Public Hearing 

* Beginning time will be determined by the size of the agenda 

 

A reminder:  We are in the height of the hurricane season.  You may have seen the three storms lined up in the 

Caribbean.  Please stay keenly aware during the next 6-10 weeks in particular.  All residents are encouraged to sign up for  

  

to receive timely and important news regarding storms.  This link takes you directly to the sign-up page. 

 

On the Town website, under the Residents header, second from the bottom is a page packed with information for you about 

how to prepare, links to major weather sites, what storm name have been assigned, and so much more.  

 

And finally, there are two events in particular coming up soon that you may find to be of interest.   

• First, on August 31st at 6 pm the 25th Anniversary Jubilee of the South Beach Property Owners Association features an 

Eminent Speakers Forum that includes Dr. Valerie Paul, Head Scientist for the Smithsonian Marine Station, Senator 

Debbie Mayfield, Mayor Laura Moss, and Sherriff Loar or Major Flowers.  RSVP’s are appreciated, and the program is 

free.  Please see the attached flyer. 

• Second, on Tuesday, September 12 from 10:30-noon Operation S.A.F.E (Stop Adult Financial Exploitation) is sponsored 

by the United Way so you can be scam smart!  A flyer for that is also attached.  

 

We appreciate your continued interest, and encourage you to share this information with others who may not receive email. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

_tâÜt 

Laura Aldrich, MMC 

Town Clerk, Indian River Shores 

6001 N. State Road A1A 

Indian River Shores, FL  32963 

(772) 231-1771, Ext. 121 

(772) 231-4348  Fax 

Please visit our website www.irshores.com 
IMPORTANT NOTE:  Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to or from municipal officials are public records 
and are available to the public and media upon request.  Your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure as part of a public 
records request. If you do not want the potential for your e-mail address to be released, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact 
us by phone or in writing.-- F.S. 668.606 

 


